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Good afternoon

This update provides information about our noisy night work scheduled for next
week in Rozelle, Lilyfield and Annandale.

There's also information in this update on:
e asphalting work on Lilyfield Road
e pedestrian and cyclist route changes on The Crescent and City West Link

If you're viewing this update on a smartphone or tablet, please click on any map or
image to enlarge it for a closer look. For further information about our ongoing
construction activities across our sites, please visit the construction portal.

Noisy night work next week
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Update: asphalting work on Lilyfield Road

Thanks very much for your assistance and patience this week.

The asphalting work between Justin and Foucart streets will be completed today.
The images below show the completed section between Justin and Ryan streets.


https://caportal.com.au/tfnsw/wcxri
http://v2.communityanalytics.com.au/tfnsw/wcxri?mapView=notifCard_05be9cc6-7dc8-4955-a32c-77dc86ed0cea
http://v2.communityanalytics.com.au/tfnsw/wcxri?mapView=notifCard_05be9cc6-7dc8-4955-a32c-77dc86ed0cea

Week beginning 19 July, we're planning to complete asphalting work between
Trevor and Justin streets. This work will be completed on Monday, Tuesday and
Thursday nights between 7pm and 6am.

Reminder: pedestrian and cyclist route changes on The Crescent and City West
Link

From Saturday morning, there will be significant changes to the pedestrian and
cyclist routes in this area:

e the signalised crossing on The Crescent at City West Link will re-open to meet
a new path through our site between The Crescent and Railway
Parade/Bayview Crescent; and

e the temporary ramp between the Rozelle Bay light rail station and The
Crescent (at Johnston Street) will close and be removed to enable the next
stage of bridge construction.

These changes and the available pedestrian and cyclist routes are demonstrated in
the map below.
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Please note, cyclists are legally required to dismount at locations shown on the
map. This includes at the zebra crossing at the intersection of The Crescent/City
West Link and on a narrower section of path between Railway Parade and City



West Link. Cyclists are reminded that they must dismount at the zebra crossing.

The pathway between Railway Parade and City West Link is scheduled to become a
shared path in August following completion of the adjacent construction work. At
this time, cyclists will not need to dismount through this section. We understand
the inconvenience a dismount causes riders and the project will continue to work
to open this portion of the shared path as soon as possible.

To make an enquiry or complaint

Please note, you cannot respond directly to this email. If you would like to know
more about our work or to make a complaint, please contact us at the details
provided below.

Phone: 1800 660 248

Email: info@rozelleinterchange.com.au

We'll endeavour to resolve your complaint or answer your enquiry as quickly as
possible, and you will receive a response from the project within five business days.

Kind regards

Community Relations Team - Rozelle, Lilyfield and Annandale

View online portal

‘i=‘ If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and

Interpreter Interpreting Service on 131 450.
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